
 

CITY COMMISSION 
STAFF REPORT 

DEPARTMENT: Commission 

DATE: August 27, 2024 

SUBJECT: Discussion and possible action regarding Waste Management and the National 
League of Cities’ Recycle Right Campaign – Mayor Ross 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Mayor Ross is requesting a discussion and possible action regarding Waste Management and the 
National League of Cities’ Recycle Right Campaign. 
 
BACKGROUND OF ITEM: 
The National League of Cities (NLC) and Waste Management (WM) are collaborating to empower 
communities to live more sustainably. This Earth Day, NLC & WM launched the Recycle Right® 
Pledge, an exciting initiative to help local leaders strengthen recycling efforts within the 
Community. 
 
ANALYSIS: 
Taking the pledge, the City will gain access to tools and resources provided by NLC and WM to 
make it easy for the Community to adopt new recycling habits and take meaningful action toward 
recycling the right way. 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

1. Recycle Right® Pledge 
 

 

https://nlc100.org/recycle-right-pledge-to-take-action-in-your-city/

